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Media Contacts: 

PG&E Communications Representative: carina.corral@pge.com  

Chuck Anders, Panel Facilitator: facilitator@diablocanyonpanel.org  

Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following release entitled:  

May 15, 2024 

 

Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel in Cooperation with PG&E Will Host 

a Public Meeting to Discuss Repurposing Opportunities of the Power Plant Site 

 

Avila Beach, Calif. – The Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel (Panel), in 

cooperation with Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E), will host an in-person and virtual 

meeting Wednesday, May 22, from 6:00pm-9:00pm (PT). The meeting is being held to 

discuss repurposing opportunities of Parcel P, the 750-acre site on which Diablo Canyon Power 

Plant (DCPP) and its ancillary facilities are located.  

Agenda topics will include an update from PG&E on repurposing of Parcel P, a presentation 

from the County on repurposing options identified in the Environmental Impact Report, a briefing 

from the Governor’s Office on repurposing analysis and funding status, and understanding wind 

and other clean energy project opportunities for Parcel P. 
“PG&E remains on track for extended operations of Diablo Canyon through 2030, as directed by 

the state. All operating nuclear power plants in the U.S. have a plan for eventual 

decommissioning efforts of their facilities and we appreciate the Panel’s ongoing dialogue 

regarding Diablo Canyon repurposing when we eventually do transition to decommissioning,” 

Maureen Zawalick, DCPP vice president, said. 

“The lands surrounding Diablo Canyon and beneath the power plant are the sovereign and 
sacred lands of yak tityu tityu yak tiłhini Northern Chumash Tribe (ytt Tribe). It is important that 
the stewardship voice of ytt Tribe is included in these ongoing conversations about 
repurposing. ytt Tribe appreciates PG&E's stewardship of our land and their dedication to a 
carbon-free energy future,” ytt Tribe Panel Ex-officio Scott Lathrop said. 

 
How to Participate:  

The in-person meeting will be held at the Atascadero City Hall at 6500 Palma Avenue in 

Atascadero. To register to attend the meeting online and to review the agenda, visit the Panel’s 

website at https://diablocanyonpanel.org/. The meeting will also be broadcast on SLOSPAN and 

local access Channel 21.  

About the Panel:  

The Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel was created to foster open and 

frequent dialogue between members of the local community and PG&E on matters related to 

DCPP decommissioning. Panelists are local community members from across the Central 

Coast who were selected to broadly represent diverse community viewpoints. The Panel meets 

mailto:carina.corral@pge.com
mailto:facilitator@diablocanyonpanel.org


 

 

Internal  

periodically on matters related to DCPP decommissioning and the future use of DCPP lands 

and facilities. 
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